
                     

Mini January 2017 Newsletter 

Happy New Year St. Andrew’s Families and welcome back to preschool!  We hope you all had a 

wonderful and joyous holiday break. 

Just a few reminders to start the New Year: 

  We are closed Monday, January 16th for MLK Jr. Day. 

 

 We are closed on Friday, January 20th for Inauguration Day 

 

 Registration Packets for the 2017-2018 school year will be available in the office starting     

January 17th.   

 

 Registration for current students, siblings, alumni and church members will be accepted on an 

ongoing basis, however registration for new families will begin on February 13th.  

 

 

 Lunch Bunch for this month: 

Thursday: January 5th and 26th (2 and 5 day classes) 

Tuesday: January 10th and 24th (3 and 5 day classes) 

 

 Just a reminder we follow Fairfax County Public School for inclement weather.   

The policy is on page 7 of the Parent Handbook. 

 

UPCOMING: 

 We will have a Kindergarten Readiness Workshop Wednesday, February 1st at 7:00pm here at 

the preschool.  Our guest speaker is a former St. Andrews preschool teacher and current 

FCPS Kindergarten teacher, Chandi Lind.  This presentation is for parents only. Please feel 

free to bring a friend.   

                                                                       


